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 November 2024 
 

School Photo 

 

The photographer will be coming to nursery on Monday 18th November.  

 

If you have siblings that attend nursery, the photographer will also provide a photograph of 

them both together as well as their individual photos.  

 

If your child does not attend nursery on a Monday and you would still like their photograph 

taken, please talk to your child’s key worker.  

 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer group family photographs for children that do not 

currently attend nursery school.  

 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Phillips 
Lead teacher/SENDCO 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

  


